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Rosenberg Corey

From: Paul Montgomery <paulnina1980@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 2:44 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004-A

I am a landlord in Redmond, OR and I am totally opposed to HB2004-A. I urge you to vote against it. A yes 
vote will kill the rental market for people who need to rent. 
 
Paul Montgomery 
Sage Townhomes Condominiums 
Redmond, OR 


